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To Oregon legislature and representatives,

Thank you for considering our human right to not expose our children to toxic stressors.

I and many others are well educated parents who choose to not vaccinate our children and are
strongly opposed to House Bill 3063.  (I am a mother of two children in an affluent
neighborhood of SW Portland) and grateful to live in the open minded state of Oregon.

This is a very clear and concise article stating the facts.  Thank you for taking the time to
review;
https://jennifermargulis.net/oregon-doctors-oppose-medical-mandates/

Respectfully,
Sarah Beyer

______________
  sarah beyer
 435 655 1689
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